
 

 

 
 

 

REPORT 
OF THE 

EXECUTIVE SUBCOMMITTEE 
 OF THE  

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
____________________ 

 
April 20, 2012 

____________________ 
 
Dear Co-Chairs: 
 
The Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Thursday, April 12, 2012 at 12:00 
noon.  The members present are listed on the sign-in sheet. 
 
The subcommittee discussed the hiring process for the position of the Director of the Bureau of Legislative 
Research. 
 
Senator Luker made a motion for the subcommittee to be in executive session to discuss the interview 
process and their preferences for applicants to be interviewed.  The motion was seconded, and 
carried without objection. 
 
Following the executive session, the subcommittee announced they would like to interview five (5) 
applicants beginning on Tuesday, April 17, 2012. 
 
The subcommittee also discussed reimbursement to members that live within fifty (50) miles of a meeting 
that is held outside the State Capitol.  Senator Luker made a motion to direct the Bureau of Legislative 
Research to work with the House and Senate on a method of reimbursing the members who live 
within 50 miles of a meeting that is held outside the State Capitol.  The motion was seconded, and 
carried without objection 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
The Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Tuesday, April 17, 2012 at 12:30 
p.m.  The members present are listed on the sign-in sheet. 
 
The subcommittee met to conduct interviews for the position of the Director of the Bureau of Legislative 
Research.   
 
Senator Salmon made a motion for the subcommittee to be in executive session for the purpose of 
conducting interviews.  The motion was seconded, and carried without objection. 
 
Following the executive session, Rep. Webb made a motion to recommend Marty Garrity to the 
Legislative Council as the next Director of the Bureau of Legislative Research/Executive Secretary of 
Legislative Council.  The motion was seconded, and carried without objection. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Senator Mary Anne Salmon, Senate Co-Chair 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Representative Tommy Lee Baker, House Co-Chair 


